
Cancelling October 3, 2011 meeting 

 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: ceastin@avc.edu 
Date: Friday, September 30, 2011 7:47 am 
Subject: Prog Review Comm mtg cancelled 
To: sadams21@avc.edu, vbeatty@avc.edu, tmettler@avc.edu, mparker@avc.edu,ypetrin@avc.edu, astei
nberg@avc.edu, tyounglove@avc.edu, faviles@avc.edu 
 
Hi Stacey, Vickie, Ty, Melanie, Yvettte, Ann, Ted and Fredy, 

 
We will NOT meet on Monday, Oct 3. I spoke with the VP who oversees program review at Diablo Valley 
College and am waiting for material from her. Ted has been seeking material from College of the 
Canyons. Those two schools do their program review reports electronically. It sounds like DVC has  
streamlined their process so I am very interested in their approach. Hopefully we will have something to 
review from them on Oct 17.  
> Carol 
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